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Attn: Docketing and Service Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commist ion

Washington, D.C. 20555
1

Gentlemen: |

I am writing to endorse the proposed "clarification

of emergency planning requirements for ' low power licenses".

I believe the Seabrook nuclear plant should be made

operational as soon as possible. It is my understanding

the proposed clarification is a necessary step to the timely

startup of the plant.

I urge expeditious adoption of this rule.
.

Sincerely,
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Louis Moretti"
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